Tania Whale

From: David Lilburn <david@lochgowan.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 31 January 2020 4:42 PM

To: Tania Whale

Subject: Hunterville water scheme water unit request.
To

The Hunterville Rural Water Committee.

To Whom it may concern,

I would like to enquire if it is possible to buy some extra water units for my property at 4597 Turakina Valley Road.
Since acquiring and running the property | have found that the 2 units originally purchased is proving to be
inadequate, especially now that I've fenced off most of the river,(which is hardly flowing and is easily crossed)
surrounding the property,(100 metres below the main flats). i.e.The farm has no really adequate supply during this
unusually dry summer and thus the need for another source of water is rather urgent.

Thank you for considering our request,
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3 February 2020

Rangitikei District Council

Marton

To Whom It May Concern

Re Hunterville Rural Water Supply Scheme

We have recently sold the Anson block ( WV16B/12 WV50A/91) and discovered that the title still
contains 5 Units. It should only be 3 Units as the balance of 2 Units were transferred in 2000 as per
the attached letter.

Could you please rectify this matter with some urgency.

Thank you

Regards
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18 July 2000

Mr Peter Duncan i v
Asset Manager

Rangitikei District Council
Private Bag 1102
MARTON

Dear Sir,

Re - Hunterville Rural Water Supply Scheme

Further to a meeting held yesterday 17/700 with Messrs Denis Fitzpatrick Farm
Manager, Bruce Thompson and Mark Hallaran, we wish to request re-allocation of
water usage as tabled below :

0Old Max Units New Max Units Actual Units

Makaraka 60 40 40

Rathmoy (Little Tank) 9 6 6

(Big Tank) 35 26 26

Anson 5 3 3
Hunia 3 0 0

Swainson 10 8 8

122 83 83

Extras

Craig 16 46 46

Robinsons _3 12 12

19 58 58

Total 141 141 141

There is some urgency in this matter and with great respect, we ask that approval be
given in consultation with the Scheme Chairman Mr John McManaway.

Yours faithfully

JAMES BULL







